3: The Food Served is not
Recommended for Children of the
Given Age Group
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When you set up foods in Minute Menu HX, you can indicate which foods are
not appropriate for children under 1 year old. You can also indicate which
foods are for infants, specifically. We can configure these foods so the
system warns or disallows the given food if it is served to a child in the
wrong age group.

This error is generated when providers serve a food that is allowable for a
child in a given age group, but is nto recommended. It does not disallow the
food component or the meal.

Contact Minute Menu Support if you need to change the way your agency
handles this particular error for any given food.



